## FEATURE ARTICLE

## BOTTLE DEPOT EXPANSION

(

=

The line-ups at the Bottle Depot indicate we don't have a shortage of customers but we do have a shortage of space. Because of this situation, the Management Board has approved the expansion of the Bottle Depot. The extra 1170 square feet will give us more storage space, more floor space for SQL\*ling and allow us to open two windows when necessary.

The construction started on September 19, 1986, and we are expecting to have it completed by October 10, 1986. The funds for this project come from revenue from Bottle Depot operations. The extension will simply be a warehouse type building 45' long x 26' wide with an overhead door on the west end. It will be used for storage of coke and pepsi bottles, pallets, boxes, and as well will be used as a receiving area for large orders such as bottle drives. Due to two windows being open, this will require three full-time staff at the Depot.